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[ 'N Commonwealth Edison
) Or a First N?tional Plaza. Chic:go, Illinoisi

kC
j/ Address Reply to: Post Office Box 767\ Chicago, Illinois 60690

September 27, 1982

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Byron Station Units 1 and 2
Construction Completion Schedule
NRC Do cket No s. 50-454 - and 50-455

' Reference (a): May 29, 1981, letter from
H. R . Denton to J. J. O ' Conno r.

Dear Mr. Denton:

This letter is the last in a series of quarterly reports to
you regarding the construction completion date for Byron Unit 1.
These reports were initiated at the NRC's request to help assure the
correct allocation of NRC manpower during preparation of the Byron
Sa fety Evaluation Report. Reference (a) requested that these
quarterly reports continue until issuance of the SER. That report
has now been issued so these special quarterly status reports are no
longer necessary. Construction status will continue to be reported
routinely through normal communications.

The Byron 1 construction and testing schedule is still
keyed to fuel loading on August 31, 1983. No dates critical to the
August fuel load have been passed in completing scheduled construc-
tion and testing activities.

Please address further questions regarding the Byron 1
schedule to this office.

Very truly yours,

.
.

L. O. DelGeorge
Director of Nuclear Licensing
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